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#exceptionaleveryday 

Getting ‘school’ fit for 2019 
 

"One of the areas that I think we sometimes lose sight of is the real substance of         
education. Not the exam grades or the progress scores, important though they are, but 

instead the real meat of what is taught in our schools and colleges: the curriculum." 
HM Chief Inspector of Schools, Amanda Spielman  

 
Thank you to parents/carers for their help to date and we look forward to 

showcasing our work with your child at Parents Evening. 

Happy Anniversary! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Camelot School is good…. and getting better every day 



Pupil Progress Update 
 

Mr Benoit, the school’s deputy headteacher leading in this area has met all the 
Autumn Term targets for tracking pupil progress and he and the teachers are 
looking forward to sharing the outcomes of how your child is doing in their 

school work at the Parents Evening on Tuesday 22nd January. 
 

Please note, to ensure every parent can be offered a full ten minute               
appointment with their class teacher to go through any pupil progress tracking 

information as well as having time to look at English, Maths and Curriculum 
books then we are asking that all children are picked up at 1.00 p.m. on this 

date so appointments can start from 1.30 p.m. with the teachers. 
 

Appointments will go on across the whole afternoon and evening until 6.45 
p.m. Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter.  

 

reportharmfulcontent.online   

http://reportharmfulcontent.online/




 




